
Shelby Schroeder  

What do you want to tell legislators about the proposed $1.9 Billion Rose Quarter Freeway Expansion 
and Oregon's transportation system?  

I'm writing because I want your support in demanding ODOT conduct an EIS for the Rose Quarter 
Freeway Expansion in Portland. This project, currently priced at $1.9 Billion, deserves extra scrutiny, 
especially in our times of climate crisis. Instead of freeway expansion, our state should lead the way in 
investing in transit investments.  

 


